
 

Starke County Board of Health Meeting 

September 27, 2018 

Board Members Present:  Donna Bailey, Deb Windbigler, Brenda Stanojevic, Dr. Lochner, 

 Rita Berger, Angie Flagg. 

Absent:  Deb Hansen 

Also attending:  Dr. Browne and Frank Lynch. 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. 

A motion to approve last months minutes with the addition of Angie Flagg to the 

 Board Members Present , made by D.Bailey, 2nd R. Berger. 

             Staff reports presented.   

             New business: Local Health Department Trust Acc. And Local Health Maintenance 

             Fund application for 2019 is being submitted. Immunizations numbers are up. The  

             State is pushing the HPV vaccine. No childrens flu vaccine has been received. Only  

             twenty adult doses are available. Hepatitis C reports have increased. Lyme reports  

             have increased. No new meth reports.  A 3% raise was approved. Funds are being 

             set aside for a new vaccination refrigerator. 

             Old Business:  No new reports about the Mexican restaurant. No news about Lomax  

              Station campsites. Issues have been resolved with Heartland Grocery.   F. Lynch  

              reported that the floater has been doing great and making great progress. The  

              Health Department is paying what a part timer would make and the commissioners  

              are making up the rest.  No new report on Family Dollar. 

Next Meeting:  November 29, 2018. 

Motion to adjourn By D. Windbigler, 2nd R. Berger. 

 


